
Editorial 

WITH THIS NUMBER the JOURNAL of the C.L.A. appears under a 
different format as well as a new name. As the CANADIAN JOURNAL 

OF LINGUISTICS it becomes clear that we are dedicated to lin­
guistics in all its varied aspects, but that at the same time our 
JOURNAL has a national identity. I t will of course always remain 
the official organ and under the sole control of the Canadian 
Linguistic Association, but it has now symbolically broadened its 
point of view. Linguistics is of international interest, and we will 
continue to welcome contributions from our colleagues through­
out the world. Nonetheless as Canadians we are proud of our 
national journal, and hope that librarians will forgive us our 
temerity. At the same time we wish to extend our thanks and 
our greetings to the University of Toronto Press for their genero­
sity towards our Journal and to recognize the beginning of a 
most pleasant association. We hope that this bond may continue 
indefinitely. 

Second Circulars for the Ninth International Congress of 
Linguists, to be held in Cambridge, Massachusetts from August 
27 through 31 next summer, have been sent out. Tentative plans 
call for a morning plenary session for each of the five days on the 
following topics: On the Methods of Internal Reconstruction, 
Levels of Linguistic Analysis, Structural Variation in Language, 
Linguistic Aspects of Translation, and The Logical Basis of 
Linguistic Theory. Section meetings are planned for four after­
noons. These will deal with various aspects of linguistics from 
Phonetics and Linguistic Geography to Language Universals, 
Structural Semantics, and Language and Society. Members who 
wish further information are invited to write the Secretariat, 
Ninth International Congress of Linguists, Room 14 N-307, 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology, Cambridge 39, Mass. 
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